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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A warm welcome back to all our children and families as we begin the first term of the 2018/19 school year. We are delighted to see all the children back safe and well and we thank you for the effort you make in getting them ready for the school year. 

Following is a list of information for you to begin the school year, please ensure you fill in the mobile number for texting section in your data collection sheet that you will receive today also. This will ensure you receive all messages from the school.

I thank everyone involved in our school for the continued support and look forward to a very successful year for our school and children.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Leonard

BASIC SCHOOL INFORMATION
Safeguarding and Child Protection:

If you have any concerns about your child or any child in our school, please contact us straight away. Mrs Harper is our Designated Teacher and Mrs Leonard is our Deputy Designated teacher. If something is happening at home that may have an impact on your child in school, please let us know. Confidentiality is promised.
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After school provision:

After school club 2pm-3pm £1.50 per day

Homework club 3pm-5pm £2.50 per day

If you would be interested in using a Breakfast Club, please return the reply slip below. This would run from 8am -8.45am every morning. We need sufficient numbers to make this an available option for you.

Dinner: £2.60 per day. If you think you may be entitled to free school meals, please contact Mrs Murray who will give you an application form.

Fruit: A healthy snack is provided at the cost of £1 per week. If you wish your child can bring their own snack to school but this must be healthy i.e. Fruit/Yoghurt

Activity Money: £2 per child £3 per family

Non uniform day: £1 – the last Friday of each month

School times:

P1 , P2 , P3 – 9AM – 2PM – P1 children to stay full day from Monday 17th September

P4- P7 – 9AM – 3PM

Our school doors open at 8.45am every morning. Please ensure your child is punctual for school and is collected on time. Only Parents of P1 children are permitted to enter cloakrooms to assist their children in the early days of school. Due to child protection there should be no other adults in the cloakrooms in the morning or afternoon.

PE DAYS:

P1/2 Friday – wear PE Uniform to school and home again

P3/4 Friday – wear PE uniform to school and home again

P5/6 – Miss McCann to confirm next week

P6/7 Wednesday – wear PE Uniform to school and bring school uniform to change into after.

Absences from school:

If your child is sick it is important you send a note to explain their absence from school. Term time holidays are not permitted. Please refer to our website for our holiday list for 2018/19. It is our Policy and legal obligation to refer children who have poor attendance to the Education and Welfare Service. Where possible please arrange medical and dental appointments outside of school hours. If your child is sick, please keep them at home. If they have an infectious illness it is important to let us know for the well-being of other children. If your child has vomiting or diarrhoea they must remain off school for 48 hours.

Allergy Awareness:

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL. For the safety and protection of children with allergies it is essential that NO products containing nuts are brought into school.

Medical needs/ Personal Information:

If your child has a medical condition it is essential, we are made aware of this so an appropriate care plan can be put in place. Please fill out your data collection sheet carefully. If there is information of a personal nature that will affect your child, please speak to Mrs Leonard who will ensure your child receives the appropriate help necessary.

Transfer Support Class:

Similar to last year we intend to run a Transfer support class for our P7 children, dates and times to be confirmed. As you are aware we are operating on a very reduced budget so unfortunately this year we will have to ask parents to support us with a small fee for photocopying. If you wish your child to attend this class, please fill in the attached slip and return to school by Monday 10th September.

Burns Skills School:

We are delighted to have Burns Skills School offering Basketball and Gymnastics in our school this year. Please read the attached letters from them and return to class teacher tomorrow or Monday. As there are only 20 places per session if we are oversubscribed we will have to draw names from a hat and we will return money paid to any child you doesn’t get a place. The cost for the Term is £36. This money goes directly to Burns Skills School who organise and run the lessons.

Credit Union:

Application forms to become a saver with the Credit Union are available from our School Office. Savings are collected in school every Wednesday.

Public Library:

The library van visits our school once a fortnight. If you wish your child to become a member and have the opportunity to choose new and exciting books, please contact the school office for an application form. The library van visits on a Tuesday, beginning Tuesday 18th September.

Tyrone Day:

To celebrate the fantastic achievement of reaching the All- Ireland Final we will have a Tyrone day on Friday 14th September. Please encourage your child to wear anything red and white to school that day.

Traditional Music:

Our music lessons with Mrs Mohan resume tomorrow 7th September. Please remind your child to bring their tin whistle/instrument to school. Tin whistle lessons will be for children from P3 onwards. Mrs Mohan will send home more details.

I WOULD BE INTERESTED IN SENDING MY CHILD TO BREAKFAST CLUB




NAME OF CHILD

CLASS







SIGNED 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________

I WISH TO ENROL MY CHILD FOR TRANSFER CLASS

NAME OF CHILD

SIGNED

